
Notes from informal TLC Meeting:  September 8, 2021 - 09:30 - 09:58 AM 

 

Discussion/concerns: 

• 8hrs for monitors: Still on the table but was pushed back due to the pay rate changes. 
We will need to keep pushing it in regards for our Monitors and pass on to next board 
members. 

 

• COVID concerns in regards to knowing who tested positive: They are monitoring 
exposure tracing and you will be notified by HR. The procedures of exposure will also 
be explained on what steps to take or needed. There is an email that was sent out last 
week 8/31/2021 by Dr. Wright that covers some of the information.  Also explains 
benefits of Employees pertaining to COVID on that email. Here is the link for more 
information about COVID updates, safety & health measures and information on 
what’s going on in the District involving COVID. 
Link  https://www.hayscisd.net/Page/5485 this link will keep everyone updated and 
any questions they may have. 

 

• Light for the entrance: We have a new construction manager: Mike Garcia. I will be 
sending him an email in regards to what he will need from us. This would get us an 
answer and our ideas to get closer to getting a light installed or lights down the 
driveway. If there is an idea as to type of light for a great price please feel free to bring 
it up or send me an email. 
 

• New board members: A email will be sent out this week for new voting for the new 13 
members. Information of what the board members role is will also be addressed when 
excepting the position. Once the members have been selected the Chair, Vice Chair, 
and Secretary will be voted on also. Once that is done the duties and responsibilities 
will be addressed. Members will be as follows: 5 regular drivers, 2 SPED drivers, 1 BH 
regular driver, 2 monitors, 1 230-day employee, 1 248-day employee, and 1 
coordinator.  

 

• For monitors that are looking for hours: I was advised by Joe if monitors are needing 
hours they can see Joe (shop) for approval to help out. There is work but the monitors 
that are looking for time will have to ask since not all monitors are willing to do other 
duties. Please let the monitors know to ask for Shop Joe about assistance. Please let 
them know to be staying busy, this way we have good things to be said and will help 
toward feedback. This means anything that will affect them from carrying out the 
duties assigned to them. We need feedback and solid proof to help toward the 
monitors 8hrs a day. 

 

Richard Rodriguez 

https://www.hayscisd.net/Page/5485

